Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 3:41 PM

To: D.M. Livermore; Muthana Ibrahim; Jadi Singh
Cc: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RE: MW's - GrantLine Rd Project

Hi Ardi:

We are currently reviewing Arcadis’s Feasibility Study/Corrective Action Plan. Once we have finished our review and
concur with their proposed approach we will begin the discussion of monitoring well destruction within the footprint of
the proposed building. There are a lot of moving parts to this project right now so | need everyone to remain patient and
work on the items they are responsible for.

Dilan Roe, P.E.

Program Manager - Land Use & Local Oversight Program
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510.567.6767; Ext. 36767

QIC: 30440

dilan.roe@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: D.M. Livermore [mailto:dmbasmatirice@yahoo.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 2:11 PM

To: dilan-roe@acgov.org; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Muthana lbrahim; Jadi Singh
Subject: Fw: MW's - GrantLine Rd Project

Dear Dilan:

Please see below reply from Arcadis - Tonya Rossi in regards to MW destruction.

Will you please advise the destruction of MW's within foothprint of the proposed building and septic system.
Many Thanks.

Ardi Onsori

Hi Ardi,

During our last meeting with Alameda County we discussed destruction of all onsite wells, however, Alameda County will
need to approve a well destruction work plan prior to field activities. We should discuss on May 4, 2015.

Onsite wells:
MW-1, MW-2, MW-3, MW-9, MW-10, MW-11, MW-12, MW-13, MW-14, and MW-15

Thank you,
Tonya



On Tuesday, March 31, 2015 2:06 PM, "Russi, Tonya" <Tonya.Russi@arcadis-us.com> wrote:

Hi Ardi,

During our last meeting with Alameda County we discussed destruction of all onsite wells, however, Alameda County will need to
approve a well destruction work plan prior to field activities. We should discuss on May 4, 2015.

Onsite wells:
MW-1, MW-2, MW-3, MW-9, MW-10, MW-11, MW-12, MW-13, MW-14, and MW-15

Thank you,
Tonya

From: D.M. Livermore [mailto:dmbasmatirice@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 1:28 PM

To: Russi, Tonya; Muthana Ibrahim; Jadi98

Subject: MW's - GrantLine Rd Project

Hi Tonya:

We had a meeting today with Dilan & Mark at Alameda County and one question came up regarding relocation
of existing MW's.

Will you please confirm MW:'s that are within foot print of the proposed building and septic design will be
relocated.

Please advise.

Thank You.

Ardi Onsori

925-413-4400



